
 
From: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 January 2022 11:53 
To: Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning responses  
 
Hi Carl  
 
Please find below comments on planning applications considered at last week’s meeting, but 
that the on-line comments facility has passed: 
 

1. 214354 – no objection 
2. 214387 – Members felt that the requested times for Monday – Saturday are 

reasonable, however they did have reservations in respect of the Sunday hours 
being 0600-2300.  They also raised concerns about light pollution and would ask that 
consideration be given to a light management policy and that the lighting used is 
downward lighting and that it is only used during the hours of darkness when 
deliveries are being made and not left on for the duration of dark hours, so as not to 
affect nearby properties. 

3. 214504 – No objection  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Angie  
 
Angela Price PSLCC, MICCM, MIWFM 
CiLCA (England & Wales) 
Town Clerk  
Ledbury Town Council  
 
 
 
 

 

 
"This email is from Ledbury Town Council, registered office: Town Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury, Herefordshire.  HR8 
1DH.  Information in this email is confidential and is solely intended for the addressee.  Access, copying or re-use of information 
in it by anyone else is unauthorised.  Any views or opinions presented ar solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Ledbury Town Council or any of its affiliates." 
Ledbury Town Council is committed to ensuring the security and protection of the personal information that we process, and to 
provide a compliant and consistent approach to data protection. If you have any questions related to our GDPR compliance, please 
contact the Town Clerk or make a Data Subject Access Request. 
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